
CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY
OFFICE OFTHE PRESIDENT

MONTREAL$I0veml3er 14th, 1923.

General Sir Arthur Currie, Z.C.B.,
Prineipal,

McGill University,
Mont real.

My dear Sir Arthur:

Referring to your recent letter relative 

to what is known as Cameron Lake Forest, Vancouver Island.

This tract is, I understand, owned hy the 

Victoria Lumber and Manufacturing Company, who have had 

under consideration an offer for the timber but which has 

been declined. This, 1 think, has been responsible for 

the paragraph which appeared in the paper. Apparently 

nothing is to be done at the moment)but the tract is 

such a valuable one that it will, or most of it, be logged 

before very long.

Yours vary tr »


